
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saint Andrew Orthodox Church 

201 Penn Avenue, 
Lyndora, PA 16045 

Church (724) 285 6010  Presbytery (724) 285 1336 

www. standrewlyndora.com 

Times of Services 

July 16 Sun 10:00 AM  Hierarchical Divine Liturgy    Reader: Ethan 

     Chief celebrant: H. E. Archbishop Melchisedek 

July 23 Sun 10:00 AM  Divine Liturgy  Reader: Dick 

     Blessing of the cars 

 30 Sun 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy  Reader: Sally 

Aug 5 Sat 6.00  PM Vespers 

 6 Sun   Feast of Transfiguration 

   10:00 AM Divine Liturgy 

     Blessing of the fruit 

 13 Sun 10:00 AM Divine Liturgy 

 

 July 16, 2017 



Candles for the altar and the tetrapod 

Jul 9 In memory of Mildred Milich  

  donated by Dorothy Hays 

 23  Given in honour of Andrew Skero’s  

  birthday  by the Skero’s 

 

Festal Candles 

 August (Blue [Theotokos]) The Sisterhood 

 November (Red)   Dorothy Hays 

 December (Gold [Christmas]) Bill Milich 

Charities Collection 

 1st Sunday:   For the church’s charities 

 3rd Sunday: Money collection for the 

   Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

Flowers for Feast Days of the Theotokos 

Aug 15 Dormition of the Theotokos  (Donor requested) 

  (On this feast we traditionally bless flowers!  

  Bring your cut flowers to liturgy and then taken them 

  Home.) 

Sep 8  Birth of the Theotokos   Sue Campbell 

Oct 1 Protection of the Theotokos  The Sisterhood 

Nov 21 Entry of the Theotokos into the temple  Mary Ann Skero 

 

New Parish Website 

The new parish web site has been launched and can be found at-

www.standrewlyndora.com 

Some metrical records (deaths) have been uplifted to our web site.  Howev-

er, restrictions may apply in certain instances to the case of other metrical 

record books. 

The Growth Committee has a page on the web site to spread the news 

about its activities.  And slowly with that we want to have pages on our oth-

er church organisations with similar pages. 

Requests have been made to have the parish bulletin uploaded to our web-

site.  That is easier said then done!  Last week’s bulletin was uplifted.  But it 

seems that was an aberration!  Fr. Keith Lowe is trying to work out what the 

problem is but it involves the size and the file type that the platform is hav-

ing difficulty recognizing when it shouldn’t!  So we press on! 

Thank You 

A big thanks to all the people who showed up last Wednesday evening and came 

out to weed and trim the shrubs in the church garden.  These faithful people la-

boured for two (2) hours and eight (8) bags of garden cuttings later it was all done. 

If you were not there then you missed a great evening of pulling together as part 

of team Lyndora. 

Coffee Hour 

In the past there has not been a  coffee hour in the Summer months after Sunday 

Divine Liturgy.  It is important for us to have this fellowship as it is an extension of 

the liturgy and it helps us to meet and greet new comers to our parish. 

Please when we are out and about and see some snack food that can be frozen and 

is on sale, let’s pick it up and store in the back freezers for that occasion when 

someone doesn’t bring something in during the Summer months.  It will work with 

your help and kindness. 


